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Poul Due Jensen joined CEOs to G7 and World Leaders in supporting “Bold” Net-Zero Commitments
16-Jun-2021

Poul Due Jensen, CEO of Grundfos joined over 70 CEOs in releasing an open letter to world leaders in support of “bold and courageous commitments, polices and actions” in the race to net-zero.
These executives have committed to reducing their own emissions as part of the World Economic Forum hosted Alliance of CEO Climate Leaders. Leaders outlined how business is stepping up and said that action from governments can accelerate even more action from companies.
Commenting on this commitment, Poul Due Jensen said, “As part of The Alliance of CEO Climate Leaders, I am happy to be co-signer on an open letter that calls on the #G7summit and all world leaders to ramp up public-private cooperation on net-zero policies and green investments. Transformative policy change is urgent if we are to reach full decarbonization by 2050. We are ready to move, let's get the clear and ambitious policy framework needed in place.”
You can read more about this announcement here
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